



Brooke Primary Academy Wike Gate Road Thorne Doncaster DN8 5PQ

01405 812200 Br-admin@vennacademy.org

17th April 2024

Year 6 Leavers Treat Trip - Friday 28th June

Dear Parents and Carers,

Before we know it, we will be saying goodbye to our Year 6 children. As a celebration of all their hard work and determination we would like to take them on an end of year treat trip.

We would like to take the Year 6 children to the Doncaster Dome on **Friday 28**th **June.** Children will take part in a swimming session in the morning followed by ice-skating session in the afternoon.

The coach will leave school at approximately 10.15am and will leave Doncaster Dome at 3.45pm, expecting to arrive back at school at approximately 4.15pm. The children will be dismissed from school as normal. If you would like alternate arrangements (ie collect your child from school), please inform the school office.

Children will require swimwear and a towel plus appropriate clothing for ice-skating. A packed lunch will also be required along with sufficient drinks for the day. A school packed lunch can be ordered through the school office.

If you would like your child to attend, please pay £15.50 on ParentMail no later than Friday 7th June.

As always, any invitation to a trip must be accompanied by excellent behaviour in school. This means that if a child does not follow our behaviour expectations their place on the trip may be withdrawn.

Yours sincerely

Mrs S Hall

Executive Headteacher